Principal Sparling School

Fri-yay Flyer!
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Dear Principal Sparling Community,

We had a fantastic first full week of school! Here are some amazing pictures of all the things we have
accomplished in such a short time:

1. Our drum group is practicing during the noon hour to prepare for our TRC day on September 27th.
More information to follow on our assembly and the opportunity for the community to join us.

2.
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Our soccer team is getting ready for the outdoor soccer tournament at Tec Voc on Tuesday,
October 1, 2024 (AM).

We are so grateful for the daily nutrition break we receive. Thank you to Ms. Caburnay and Ms.
Reyes for providing delicious and nutritious snacks for students.

We have artists in the building! Here are some more examples of their creation.

Finally, a sneak peak of the musical instruments your child will be using this year and may use
during the winter concert. I’'m excited to find out.

Have a great weekend everyone!
Actively yours,

Lloyd Rana
Principal




